PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT NOTICE (as required by 5 CFR 1320.21)
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated for each respondent to average: 1
minute/employee, 4 minutes/Breath Alcohol Technician. Individuals may send comments regarding these
burden estimates, or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing the
burden, to U.S. Department of Transportation, Drug and alcohol Policy and Compliance, Room 10403, 400
Seventh St., SW, Washington, D.C. 20590 or Office of Management and Budget, Paperwork Reduction Project,
Room 3001, 725 Seventeenth St., NW, Washington, D.C. 20503.
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